
 

  

Please remember to have a spare set of 

clothes on your child’s peg and to keep 

restocking this.  

Please return any school clothes that 

your child has borrowed. 
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We extend a very warm welcome to both existing and new families 

and look forward to working with you during your childõs time in the 

foundation stage unit.  

We are excited to be at the start of the new schoo l year, meeting our 

new children and catching up with existing children. Thank you for our 

lovely gifts and cards at the end of last year.  We particularly enjoyed 

the written messages from you, praising the hard work of the staff 

team and the good progres s that parents said their child had made.  

  

 

Book bags                                                           

Please remember to bring book bags every day 

with guided reading books in. This ensures that 

we can then pass the books onto the next child.  

 

 PE Kits 
This term PE will take place in the school hall 
on a Tuesday afternoon. Please ensure your 
child has a white t-shirt, red shorts and black 

plimsolls.   
 

Outdoor Learning 

This year we are looking forward 

to having our forest schools 

sessions in week blocks for our 

nursery and reception children.  

This amazing opportunity 

supports the children with their 

resilience, team work and 

communication skills and we are 

proud to offer it to all of our 

EYFS pupils. Please look out for 

further information about these 

over the next months.  

Learning Journals 

This year we will be changing the format of 

our Learning Journals. We will still be sending 

them home every half term so that the 

children can share their learning with you. 

Please do write a comment before sending 

the Learning Journal back into school ready 

for the next half term. 

Staffing 

We are delighted to welcome Miss Freeman 

to our EYFS Team, who will be working 

alongside Miss Hutchinson, Miss Hugill, Miss 

Graham and Miss Bingley.  

 Drop off 

Thank you to all of the parents who are continuously 

encouraging their children to become independent 

learners by saying their goodbyes at the door on  a 

morning. This ensures that the children can begin the 

school day quickly and calmly.  

On collection, the corridor will be accessible for parents 

to  ensure that all of  their children’s belongings have 

been collected.  

Characteristics and Christian 

values 

This term as a school we are 

trying to be  motivated , wise, 

knowledgeable and creative .  

Our Christian Values are 

generosity and compassion and 

we will be encouraging the 

children to display these 

throughout their learning.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

We would like to remind parents to ensure that children come to school with a named sun 

hat and to have suncream applied at home, so that they can enjoy exploring the EYFS 

outdoor area towards the end of the warm s ummer months. As the weather gets colder, 

please ensure that children have a warm waterproof coat, hat and gloves. These should all 

be named.  
 

EYFS Need You!  
Volunteering in EYFS  

Have you got some time to spare?  

You could make a real difference by getting 

involved.  

It is fantastic for the children to have a 

variety of adults to support their learning. 

You may like to sit and share a book with a 

child or have a regular time each week to 

bake or support with craft activities . You may 

be able to support the children õs exciting 

learning in the woods, as a one off or on a  

more regular basis.  

If you would like to find out more donõt 

hesitate to talk to a member of the EYFS 

team.  

 

tŀǊŜƴǘ LƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ .ƻŀǊŘ 
There is a parent information board 

located in the EYFS outdoor area. 
Please keep watching the ‘urgent 
notices’ white board. Texts and 

emails are sent to support this board, 
for parents who don’t get into school. 

There is also the latest copy of the 
EYFS newsletter located here. Please 
keep checking the school website for 

more information on upcoming 
events.  

 

NO NUTS PLEASE 

We have children in school that are allergic to nuts 

so we politely request if your child brings in a 

packed lunch you choose nut free snacks. 

Thanks for supporting us to keep all children safe.  


